Jim Feenan

From: Linda Foster <lafituplu@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 1:36 PM

To: Eric Porter

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ripe Choice

I'm sure I'm one of many people who are giving you input about Ripe
Choice and wanting to support them. I think Lake County has been
tremendously enhanced by their presence and participation in our
economy. I believe Mark when he says he will make sure neighbors are
minimally impacted by events. Lake County needs Mark and Tammy's
farm/events and I can't emphasize that enough. I am impressed with their
contribution to the area and hope everyone supports them. Linda A Foster
Kelseyville, CA



